
Dear Hiring Director,

Kind regards

Executive Director 
TopTech School

Sayed Sadat

I am writing to recommend Abdul Wasi Hamidi for  his professionalism in  any 
role in the field of fiancial and accounting management. I know him since 2012 
who has been workin in different capacity for different organizations.  

Mr.  Hamidi is a professional finance manager and trustworthy person. 

With his financial expertise and skills and several years of work 
experience, he can be an invaluable asset to any organization. 

Should you have any questions about him, feel free to reach me at (253) 
6529199.

Mr. Hamidi is a delight to work with, and I wouldn’t hesitate to recommend him
for any role he is seeking at any organizations. 
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